Request for Withdrawal


	COPMGRR Number
	026
	COPMGRR Title
	Reducing the Frequency of the Unregistered Distributed Generation Reports

	
	

	Date
	August 11, 2011

	
	

	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	Harika Basaran on behalf of COPS

	E-mail Address
	Harika.Basaran@austinenergy.com 

	Company
	Austin Energy

	Phone Number
	512-322-6362

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	 Municipal


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


At the 8/9/11 meeting, Commercial Operations Subcommittee (COPS) unanimously voted to withdraw Commercial Operations Market Guide Revision Request (COPMGRR)026.  The associated NPRR386, Reduce the Frequency of Unregistered Distributed Generation Reports was rejected by Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) on July 21, 2011, therefore this COPMGRR is no longer needed. 
026COPMGRR-03 Request for Withdrawal 081111
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC


